
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 9, 1941 

Dear .Amon: 

The President has asked me to 

thank you for your fine message regarding 

his recent radio address. 

With assurance of his apprecia­

tion, and with all good wishes for the New 

Year, I am 

Very 

Secretary to the President 

.Amon Carter, Esq., 
Star-Telegram Building, 
Fort worth, Texas. 


